
Dear authors, 

 

I again thank you for considering my comments and responding to them in the manuscript or your 

rebuttal letter. You may have different views regarding the interpretation of results and I respect 

this. 

You are right that you did not receive a feed-back from reviewers. After the first round of reviews, I 

myself scrutinised your manuscript. I checked that you addressed reviewers’ comments, except the 

one I mentioned from Rev 2 regarding the quantity of grunts. My intention was to send your 

manuscript to the reviewers again after you addressed my comments, for them to check that their 

comments were adequately addressed. However, because I asked you substantial modifications and 

v3 arrive a long time after v2 and I did not do so. If you insist, I could mobilise them again. 

I thank you for your efforts and accept your manuscript as it is. 

Best wishes 

Isabelle VEISSIER 

 

 


